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Richmond County Schools to open normally on Thursday, March 6 

 
(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – After monitoring weather conditions and communicating with local 

and regional emergency officials, all Richmond County schools and offices will operate on a 

normal schedule on Thursday, March 6.  

 

For the most up-to-date information on Richmond County School System weather closures, 

visit rcboe.org/weatherupdates or check the Infinite Campus Parent Portal, RCSS social media 

channels, and local news outlets.  
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